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President:  Louis Koolen  Secretary:  Anne Grayden Treasurer:  Peter Mackey

Summary of March Minutes

Meeting Commenced: 4.00pm Minutes:  Anne Grayden

Present: Louis Koolen, Colin Mitchell, Peter Mackey, Anne Grayden, Julie Sadler, Leon 
Babinski, Ruth Griffen, Julieanne Perceval
Apologies: 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-
February Minutes accepted.

Business Arising from February Minutes:
1. BBO accounts finalised with a combined net profit of $165.00
2. Julieanne Perceval welcomed to Committee
3. Review of complaint handling process deferred to next meeting

Matters arising 
1. Review of Covid procedure resulted in return to 1 table; one set of boards per session; 
Directors to sanitise tables & BridgeMates before start of play; pre-entry still required & table 
limit 10; no tablecloths making sanitising easier; Directors can now play & no stand bys
2. Members now able to store boxes
3. Request to CCLC to use office behind our area
4. State Seniors Championship – Louis was still waiting to hear re our application at that stage.
Since then it’s been confirmed we are to run this event.
5. Correspondence from Eunice de Vries thanking all those who helped with her supervised 
classes & asking if in future classes can be at 9.15 on a Friday.
6. Treasurer (Peter) commented that our bank balance rose due to membership fees.
7. State Mixed Pairs – first 2 place getters accepted entry to finals
8. CCLCBC not running State Wide pairs this year
9. 4 new members from Beginner/supervised play

Meeting closed 5.00pm
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